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Our annual School Concert took place on Wednesday, the 13
th

 

and Thursday, the 14
th

 of June at 11.30am. Well done to all 

involved for putting on a brilliant show. We are all so proud of 

you. 

 



  

 

 

On Friday, the 15
th

 of June, pupils from 2
nd

 to 5
th

 class attended 

a workshop in the Church of Our Lady Queen of Peace on 

Merrion Road as part of the Eucharistic Congress. 

 

Monsignor Dan O’Connor organised a Pilgrim Walk for Sixth 

Class where they got a guided tour of seven churches and got 

their Pilgrim Walk Passport stamped in each church they visited. 

  



  

 

Sports Day took place on Monday, the 18
th

 of June. A great day 

out was had by all. 

 

That afternoon, we held an assembly for 2
nd

 to 6
th

 class where we 

presented medals to the winners of the races. 

 



  

 

 

 

On Friday, the 22
nd

 of June, we were delighted and honoured 

to be awarded the EU Flag and Blue Star for our whole 

school project.  This was a remarkable achievement as only 

thirty five schools in the country have been successful so far.  

We were thrilled to welcome the current Rose of Tralee, 

Tara Talbot to our school for our flag raising ceremony.  

 

 



  

 

We held a coffee morning in the school on Wednesday, the 27
th

 of 

June to say thank you to the parents for all their help during the year. 

A big thank you to Ms. Heavin for organising the event and for the 

pupils of Sixth Class who helped out with the catering. 

On Tuesday, the 26
th

 of June, Sixth Class went on their school tour to 

The Wax Museum. 

 



  

 
The Graduation Mass for Sixth Class was held on Thursday 

evening, the 28
th

 of June. We would like to thank Ms. Fiorentini for 

preparing the children for this. We would like to wish the pupils of 

Sixth Class all the best in Secondary School. 

 

Have a great summer everyone! 

Don’t forget, school reopens on Thursday 30
th

 August 2012. 

School tracksuits and books will be on sale in the school on the 

following dates: 

• Monday 27
th

 August between 11am - 2pm only. 

• Tuesday 28
th

 August between 11am - 2pm only. 


